
 

 

 
 

Name: _______________________________                      

Address: _____________________________ 

___________________________________________ 

Phone: _______________________________ 

Age: ____ Current Grade Level: _____ 

(Check one of the following) 

Adult Shirt Size: S___M___L___XL___ 

Child Shirt Size: M___L___XL___ 

 

 

 

I hereby authorize the basketball camp staff to act 

for me according to their best judgment in an 

emergency requiring medical attention, and I hereby 

waive release such staff and Webster Groves School 

District from any liability for injuries or illness 

incurred during camp. Furthermore, I have no 

knowledge of any physical impairment that would 

be affected by the above named camper's 

participation in the camp program. 

 

Signature:___________________________ 

 

Please make checks payable to: WGHS 

Mail this application to: 

WGHS 

Justin Mathes, Basketball Coach 

100 Selma Ave. 

Webster Groves, MO 63119 



Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 During our three day mini-camp (March 16-18), we hope to 

provide your child with an enjoyable and positive basketball 

experience. We plan to emphasize the fundamentals of the game in 

a fun-filled atmosphere. Each day will include drills that 

emphasize crucial basketball skills, contests with prizes, and 

games.   

 As you might know, the Statesmen are currently hard at work 

trying to win another Suburban Conference Championship.  This 

season has already featured several highlights: a season opening 

win over defending state champion Rockbridge at Mizzou Arena, a 

thrilling victory over rival Kirkwood, and strong showings in both 

the Webster Classic and Coaches vs Cancer Tournament.  We are 

eager for the opportunity to meet and work with the younger 

students in our district that will someday continue the tradition. We 

feel that this is a great chance for our current players and coaches 

to share the excitement and skills that have made us one of the 

premier programs in the state. 

 The registration form is on the opposite side of this brief 

letter. Please complete it and mail it to the high school to reserve 

your spot. You may also sign up at statesmensportscamps.com. If 

you have any questions regarding the mini-camp please feel free to 

contact me. 

 

 

(Cell) 573-301-9208 

 

Sincerely,  

Coach Justin Mathes 
 

Suburban Conference Champions 

 



 

 


